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September 11, 2008
To All Interested Parties:

We would like to express our appreciation for the response of the contractor community to our Request for Proposals. The number of firms responding was substantial, making our task of evaluating the proposals a challenging and time consuming one. Based on the evaluation criteria and in order to conduct a manageable number of follow up interviews, all of the submitting teams could not be included in our shortlist. Absence from the list is not an indication that we felt the team could not perform the work, but we necessarily had to limit the shortlist to the teams we believed were most responsive to the selection criteria.

All shortlisted firms will be contacted regarding the next steps in the process.
Again, we give our sincere thanks for the participation to all the firms who put in the time and effort to respond to our RFP.
Regards,

Rob Uvalle
Manager, Design and Construction Services Office of Court Construction and Management
916-263-7949, robert.uvalle@jud.ca.gov
















